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Comments: Mountain bike trails should NOT have an influx of eMTBs and pedal-assist bikes. The speeds that

these bikes can attain will not match those of mountain bikers and therefore can be dangerous on 2-way

singletrack trails and intersections. I am not opposed to allowing eMTBs on a limited number of singletrack trails

that are one-way, while limiting their speeds accordingly to match those of regular mountain bikers. Also possibly

consider licensing those who are handicapped, those recovering from injury or surgery, and Seniors over 65. 


